Bristol Town Administrator

From: Adam Lougee <alougee@acrpc.org>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 4:38 PM

To: Adam Lougee

Subject: Membership on the Addison County Regional Planning Commission

Dear Selectboard Chairs and Town Managers and Administrators:

Thank you for your community's participation on the Addison County Regional Planning Commission. We appreciate
your nominating volunteers to serve on behalf of your community. We hope they come away feeling fulfilled and
contributing to their community because of their service. | am writing today, because | also note that your community
has at least one unfilled Delegate or Alternate slot. We would really appreciate your continuing to try to complete your
representation. A full slate of delegates and alternates helps us reach quorum. More importantly, it provides a broader
and more representative commission to help plan for the regional community's future and ensures that your community
is fully represented at our meetings.

Thank you for looking into this issue with us. If we can help in any way, please call me. | am happy to speak. We look
forward to our continued and strengthened relationship with your community.

Best,

Adam Lougee,
Executive Director
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Adam G. Lougee, Executive Director

Addison County Regional Planning Commission
14 Seminary Street

Middlebury, Vermont 05753

(802) 388 -3141 Office

(802) 233-5420 Cell

alougee@acrpc.org




